x KVLC

P. O. BOX 2659 -:- SOUTHERN NATIONAL BUILDING

Jzaﬂégzmécﬂgéanuu

February 16, 1956

Mr, Maurice W. Nittler
Box 9L
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr., Nittler:

We were very happy to receive your report of
reception of KVLC on Sunday evening, February 12, 1956.

This letter verifies your report and we are a
daytime station operating from local sunrise to sunset.
on 1050 kilocycles. On the day you: received us, we
were having a program called "Sorigs at Sundown" from
5:05 PM until 5:45 PM, our present sign-off time.

Thank you for your interest, and we hope you
will be receiving us again in the future.

Sincerely yours,

RADIO STATION KVLC

fott Bl
ale D. Mahurin
General Manager
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